Special Meeting Addendum to the Shenango Township Comprehensive Plan of 2017 October 10, 2019

A special meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Thursday, October 10, 2019, at 6:10 p.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building, with Supervisors Frank Augustine and Brandon Rishel present.

The purpose of the meeting was to hear testimony for the inclusion of the Route 422 and Route 65 Corridor Study as an addendum to the Shenango Township Comprehensive Plan of 2017.

Present at the Meeting:

Barbara Thompson Joe Monsour Bill Cheslock John Manna

The meeting was called to order and opened with a salute to the flag.

Mr. Augustine explained the 2017 Comprehensive Plan, listed who was involved in it and said the study is available online.

Mr. Augustine asked if there was any public comment.

Bill Cheslock, Old Princeton Road, said to "go for it."

Motion by Mr. Rishel second by Mr. Augustine to approve the inclusion of the Route 422 and Route 65 Corridor Study as an addendum to the Shenango Township Comprehensive Plan of 2017. Motion carried.

Motion by Mr. Rishel second by Mr. Augustine to adjourn. Motion carried.

Meeting adjourned at 6:14 p.m.